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November 2022 Prayer Letter 
             

            Church Update: 

 
 

                                                              Personal Evangelism Class: 

                                                                                                                       
              Exciting news: 

 
 

  
 
 

Prayer Requests: 
- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist Church of Zinguedesse 
- Pray for the young men who started Bible college in October 

- Pray for Emile and his family as they begin their new walk with God  

The church has really started to 
take form.  We have had visitors regularly 
as well as seeing more involvement from 
faithful members. We are very excited 
about the future of Victory Baptist Church 
of Zinguedesse.  We have started meeting 
in our building and hope to be able to pour 
the concrete floor soon.   

      We recently started a personal 
evangelism class that meets Sundays after 
the services.  The class requires participants 
to memorize 15 verses and teaches how to 
walk someone through the plan of salvation.  
Many from the church signed up and we 
have people working through the material 
in both French and Moore.  We are working 
to equip more workers from our church to 
share the gospel.  

Arnaud and George have officially 
started Bible College and they are doing 
great.  They have been diligent in their 
studies and have really been working hard 
around the church to see things advance.  
Pray for these young men as they prepare 
for the calling God has placed on their lives.  
The picture on the bottom is of a man 
named Emile and his wife.  We have been 
visiting them for over 6 months and praying 
for their salvation.  They have finally decided 
to place their faith in Christ!  Emile has been 
at every church service since with his family 
and is growing in his faith.  It has been hard 
for their family since they are leaving Islam 
and have been facing some persecution but 
they have been completely faithful.   


